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The ORI’s language regarding small institutions typically having “a total of 10 or fewer institutional 
members” is overly restrictive with respect to ensuring that institutions do not have conflict of interests 
in conducting reviews. We recommend that the number of institutional members be increased from 10 to 
50, consistent with Association of Research Integrity Officers (ARIO) definition of small institutions. +

Relatedly, the ASBMB strongly suggests that the ORI consider the burden on smaller institutions and 
whether institutions with very little Public Health Service funding should also be considered eligible for 
the provisions of A+93.303.  
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The ASBMB appreciates ORI’s proposed changes that will not allow respondents to be present during 
witness interviews. However, the proposed policy of providing respondents with the transcript of the 
interview sparks concern regarding whistleblower protection of complainants. 
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https://www.ariohq.org/page/2023_NPRMResources

